
   
 
 
 
 
20 January 2017  
 
Planning & Development Services 
City of Aurora 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway 
Aurora, Colorado 
 
Project Summary for 2201 North Ursula Street  
 
Project summary for a minor amendment to the Site Development Plan for Fitzsimons Apartments 
Phase II-B, located at 2201 North Ursula Street, Aurora, Colorado, 80045.   
 
The owner is requesting a Minor Amendment to the existing Site Development Plan on record with 
the City of Aurora.  The project scope of work extends across an existing property line between the 
owner of 2201 North Ursula Street and the parcel to the west owned by the Fitzsimons 
Redevelopment Authority (“FRA”).  The property owner of 2201 North Ursula and the FRA 
representative have reached an agreement for a temporary land lease which is outlined in the 
attached Revocable License Agreement.  
 
Additionally, Tryba Architects has reached an agreement with the City of Aurora Planning and 
Development Services (W. David Barrett) to submit the scope of work outlined below as a Minor 
Amendment to the Site Development Plan for Fitzsimons Apartments Phase II-B (Reference 
attached email describing this agreement).  
 
The scope of work includes new sidewalk, artificial turf, decomposed granite, plantings, fencing 
and irrigation that temporary occupies both parcels of land.  Scope of work that will be solely on 
the Fitzsimons Apartments Phase II-B includes new site lighting and open steel trellis sun shades with 
foundations. We have re-submitted the entire package for reference, but have only made 
revisions to the following sheets:  
 
Sheet 1 – Update Sheet Index to reflect additional sheets 
Sheet 2 – Added dog park scope to Site Plan 
Sheet 3 – Added dog park scope to utility plan.  No utilities have been revised. 
Sheet 4 – Added note to reference sheet 14 for new grading additions. 
Sheet 9 – Added note to reference sheet 15 for landscape revisions. 
Sheet 12 – Added note to reference sheet 16 & 17 for revised Photometric information 
Sheet 14 – New Sheet for new grading scope work 
Sheet 15 – New Sheet for revised landscape scope of work  
Sheet 16 – New sheet for photometric of revised scope of work area.  
Sheet 17 – New sheet for added site lighting fixtures 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Steven Harris, AIA  
Project Architect, Tryba Architects 
 
Attachments  
<<Revocable License Agreement between The Fitzsimons Redevelopment Authority and AIMCO 21 
Fitzsimons, LLC., Email dated 11/22/16 between Tryba Architects and City of Aurora Planning and 
Development Services, Minor Amendment to Site Development Plan drawings>> 
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Steve Harris

From: Barrett, William <wbarrett@auroragov.org>

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 9:56 AM

To: Steve Harris

Subject: Dog Park

Attachments: A649534.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Steve, 

Find attached the site plan for the Fitzsimons Apartments Phase 2. I talked to Peter Kernkamp and we decided to bring 

this in as a minor amendment. There is not a site plan for the property in question, so we decided that we would add it 

on to the property that your client owns. That will save you a lot of time and money. Find attached that site plan. Please 

contact Peter Kernkamp 303-739-7132, or pkernkam@auroragov.org or me.  

Thank you, 

 

W. David Barrett 

City of Aurora Planning and Development Services 

Sr. Planner II 

303-739-7133 

wbarrett@auroragov.org  
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